Smyrna Technology

The Smyrna School District will begin collecting student Chromebooks and chargers the week of
June 6. High school seniors will start returning their Chromebooks on May 17.

Chromebooks will be scanned to ensure students are returning the same Chromebook that was
issued to them at the beginning of the school year. If Chromebooks are lost, damaged, or
otherwise not returned in working order, students will be charged to replace or repair their
Chromebook.

Common Fees for Chromebook Replacement/Repair

CHROMEBOOK COST MATRIX
Description Replacement Cost
Keyboard $20.00
AC adapter/defective or missing $40.00
Touchpad $40.00
Broken screens $40.00
Replacement Chromebook $260.00
Normal wear and tear $0.00

Please have your child locate their Chromebook and charger and have it ready to return.

See the FAQs about the return of student Chromebooks below. If you have additional
questions or concerns regarding the Chromebook and charger issued to your child, please
contact the school they attend.



Chromebook Collection Parent FAQs "

Q: What items will be collected?
A: All students need to return their Chromebooks and chargers.

Q: Who should return district-issued Chromebooks and chargers?
A: All students need to return their Chromebooks and chargers.

Q: When do | need to have the Chromebook and charger returned?
A: Collection will begin the week of June 6th for grades 1-11.
Graduating seniors will begin to return their devices on May 17th.

Q: What if | miss the designated return date?
A: Return equipment to the school your child attends as soon as possible.

Q: What if | lost my Chromebook or charger?
A: Return any equipment that you still have. Report the loss to your school.

Q: What if the Chromebook or charger has been damaged?
A: Report any damage and return ALL equipment to the school.

Q: Can | keep the Chromebook and charger over the summer?
A: No. In order for the district to prepare for the next school year, all Chromebooks
and chargers need to be returned for distribution next school year.

Q: My student is attending summer school. Can | keep my Chromebook and charger?
A: Please return the Chromebook and charger. If necessary, a device will be available for
the student to use for summer activities.

Q: Will my student receive a Chromebook and charger for the next school year?
A: Yes. Chromebooks and chargers will be distributed to students at the beginning
of the upcoming school year.

Q: | found equipment that | previously reported as lost. What should | do?
A: As soon as possible, return ALL equipment to the school your child attends.

Q: | have a unique situation that is not addressed in these questions. What should | do?
A: Please call the school your child attends to ask additional questions.



